
ASCOT ROTARY CLUB INC 

MEETING  DETAILS:  

We meet twice per month 

First time:  Ingot Hotel, Belmont 

When—2nd Tuesday of each month 

What time:  7.00 for 7.30 am start.  All over 

by 8.30 am 

Second time:  4th Tuesday of each month 

How: Zoom meeting 

(contact our secretary for Zoom login details) 

SEPTEMBER AT A GLANCE: 

September 22:  Zoom—Judi Lane—Harry Perkins 

Institute 

September 29:  Virtual Bricktober—find out what it 

will look like  

Every Sunday:  Vic Park Markets 

President:  Michael Metcalf;  Immediate PP and Foundation:  Hugh Langridge;  

Admin Secretary and Community Services:  Michelle Kendall; Minutes Secretary:  Roma Gehringer; 

Treasurer:  Joanna Kendall; Club Services:  Ros McLernon; International Services:  Mike Bermann;  

Vocational/Youth:  Stuart Rutter. 

BIRTHDAYS/ANNIVERSARIES— 

SEPTEMBER 

BIRTHDAYS  

Chris Merton    26 September 

ANNIVERSARIES: 

Joanna and Stephen Kendall –18 years on 27 Sep-

tember 

ROTARY ANNIVERSARIES 

Alan Thomson—1 year on 10 September 

Stephen Kendall—18 years on 14 September 

NEXT MEETING: 

Date:  29 September, same time as usual 
 

Will be a special meeting held at 8 Camden 

Street, Belmont 

Find out what our Virtual Bricktober will look 

like during the month of October. 

RSVP to Dianne please—0438353849 or 

email Dianne.reed@optusnet.com.au 

Cost $10 per person for breakfast. 

mailto:dianne.reed@optusnet.com.au?subject=Meeting%20on%2029%20September


 

BRICKTOBER—THE VIRTUAL DISPLAY will take place throughout 

the whole month of October 2020. 

 

Meeting on 29 September at 8 Camden 

Street, Belmont 

Come along and find out all about how 

the month long event will look like. 

 

$10 per person for catering purposes. 

VICTORIA PARK MARKETS AND SWAP MEET 

Thank you to volunteers who picked up a time slot or two at the Vic Park Markets.    

Your support of the club is greatly appreciated.  We are now looking for people to put 

their names down for October and November rosters.   Let Peter Richardson know when 

you are available.  Contact him either on 0419948417 or psricho@iinet.net.au  or let me 

know—Dianne Reed 0438353849 

URGENTLY NEED SOMEONE FOR SUNDAY 27 September for early shift 

VICTORIA PARK MARKETS—ROSTER INFORMATION for AUGUST and September 

  Early Shift (6—8 am)   Late Shift (11.45—1.30 pm) 

 September 27 can you do it?    Ron Alexander  

October 4 Stephen Kendall    Leanne Barron 

October 11 Jodie Sparks    ??? 

October 18 Stephen Kendall    ??? 

October 25 ???     ??? 

 

If you don’t put your name down, Pete will be forced to nominate names for 

each of the sessions. 



  

MEMBERSHIP 
Increasing our membership is everyone’s business.  Look out for people who might be interested in 

joining out club and let Hugh know so he can follow up on that lead.  We can increase our member-

ship.  Let’s see if we can grow our membership by a minimum of 3. 

NOTES FROM OUR MEETING ON 22 SEPTEMBER 2020 

Guests:    Julia from South Perth Burswood; John Merory from Melbourne Victoria , Robyn Metcalf  

Guest Speaker:   Judi Lane from Harry Perkins Institute 

Reports:  

Foundation:  Hugh:  District Grant Funds have been approved.  $3750 will be transferred to fund the 

Starick programmes this week 

Stuart:  Youth/Vocational:  (in absentia) 

RYLA (Rotary Youth Leadership Awards) the dates for this event have been changed to  9—16 January.  

If you know any 18—28 year old who might be interested—please let Stuart know as soon as you can. 

Community:  Michelle:  Lego Club from Guildford Grammar will be accepting their tubs at our meeting 

on the 6th October. 

Mike B:  International:  Spoke with Eddie and all parts have arrived for installation this week—4 kms 

piping and tanks to provide clean water to about 2000 people. 

Bricktober:    Meeting on 29 September will be a special one to outline what our Virtual Bricktober 

will look like.  Please come along to 8 Camden St, Belmont to find out more.  Important that as many 

members as possible attend.  RSVP to Dianne for catering purposes. 

Big thank you to Chris for getting the Shoe Box Make Your Own creations up onto our Facebook page.  

Lots came in at the last minute, so it is a bit time consuming.  We also have 2 Future Exhibitor entries to 

be added to the 39 adult exhibitors. 

Treasurer:  Joanna:    One person to pay their dues; and the funds for Starick to be sent this week.  

President Michael— Big thank you to  Robyn for making sure President Michael could come to the 

meeting this morning as he is currently unable to drive after his hip replacement operation. 

Peter Richardson:  Swap Meet:   We need people to support the swap meet in October and beyond.   

Club Services:  Ros:  We are organizing a Going Away Party for Gren. Date to be confirmed  

Club Services:  is also organizing our annual Melbourne Cup event to be held at Ros ’s place. 

Bring $20 to the next meeting as we are running powerball  to raise funds.   

President Mike:  reminder that the next District Conference will be a joint one—March 5—7, 2021. 



MORE FROM THIS MORNING’S MEETING 

GUEST SPEAKER:  Judi Lane, Harry Perkins 

Institute 

Judi spoke about the importance of the research 

work being done at the Harry Perkins Institute.  

Their major focus is on developing a cure for a va-

riety of cancers.  Judi showed how it had impacted 

members of her family and the advances that have 

been made since losing at least 4 family members 

to one form of cancer or another.   

Other areas of research are looking at diabetes, 

heart disease; rare genetic diseases and protecting 

us from Covid 19. 

Their aim is to get better outcomes, earlier for 

people afflicted with any of these diseases. 

Robyn Metcalf 

Is urging us to get involved in the “Share the Dignity”  project that 

will be happening during November. 

It is an opportunity to provide a handbag (new or used) filled with 

personal items to someone who is in need.  Items can be purchased 

or donated  but could include items such as tooth paste, tooth 

brushes, brush, comb, tissues, shampoo and conditioner to name 

just a few. 

Bring items to our November 8 meeting  or take what you have 

direct to Bunnings who is coordinating this event. 

STARICK OP SHOP HAS MOVED: 

New location:  110 Kooyong Street, Rivervale 

Donations kindly accepted 

Check out the Updated Club Meeting Dates—some dates have changed. 

An Updated list has been sent to you attached to the email that you received directing you to this newsletter. 

Additional Meetings:  September 29;  October 20;  November 3 

https://www.sharethedignity.org.au/get-involved/drives-and-collections


43rd ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 

Interested in attending the next annual AGFR (Australian Golfing Fellowship of Rotarians)?  It will be 

held at Maroochy River Golf Club and hosted by the Rotary Club of Maroochydore.  Check our their 

website at www.agfr.org  to get details.   

Submit your entry early and pay a holding deposit of $100 to secure your registration, with the balance 

payable by close of business 16 April, 2021. 

Check out our Facebook page for photos and updates:  https://www.facebook.com/AscotRotary/  

Check out our Ascot Rotary Webpage for further articles, calendar items and updates:  https://portal.clubrunner.ca/7992/

Page/ShowHomePage 

Check out Bricktober’s website:  www.bricktober.info  and Facebook page:  www.facebook.com/Bricktober.Perth 

 Let Peter know when you can help at the Vic Park Markets—see page 2 for available 

dates.  If we don’t get those dates filled in—he will nominate who goes when. 

WANT TO KNOW WHAT OTHER ROTARY CLUBS ARE UP TO? 

Check out Rotary BlogSpot to find out: 

https://rotaryoutwest.blogspot.com/2020/09/535-from-mount-lawley-newsletter-today.html 

LET’S KEEP OUR CLUB MOVING FORWARD 

Could you be President of our Club for next year? 

If you are willing to take this role on,  

please let President Michael know  

http://www.agfr.org
https://www.facebook.com/AscotRotary/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/7992/Page/ShowHomePage
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/7992/Page/ShowHomePage
http://www.bricktober.info
http://www.facebook.com/Bricktober.Perth
https://rotaryoutwest.blogspot.com/2020/09/535-from-mount-lawley-newsletter-today.html

